
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Environment and Transport Department 
Leicestershire County Council, County Hall, Glenfield. Leicestershire LE3 8RJ 
Telephone: 0116 305 0001    Fax: 0116 305 0006    Minicom: 0116 305 0007    
Email: etd@leics.gov.uk  
 

Ann Carruthers, Director  
 

www.leics.gov.uk 

 

All Parents / Carers: 
Kirby Muxloe Primary School  

 

Date: 6th January 2020 

My ref: SCP/SW/LETT/S058 

Your ref:  

Contact: Simon Wilson 

Phone: 0116 305 0521 

Mobile: 07507 887 638 

Email: simon.x.wilson@leics.gov.uk 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
SCHOOL CROSSING PATROL VACANCY ATTACHED TO YOUR SCHOOL 
 
Location Duty Times 
 
Barwell Rd/Station Rd  TBC 
 
Are you a parent or carer who currently escorts your child/children to and from school each day?  Have 
you ever considered that by dedicating around 35-40 minutes of your time twice a day, you could help 
to make the routes to and from school safer for our school children by helping them to cross the road, 
and be paid whilst doing this? 
 
There is currently a vacancy for a school crossing patrol around your School and the Road Safety 
Education team urgently requires your help to fill this post.  We offer the following: 
 

 £9.08 per hour (subject to annual increment) 

 Full Training provided 

 Summer and winter uniform provided 

 Pay throughout the year  
 
Leicestershire County Council relies on the local community to come forward and we are now 
appealing directly for someone who is reliable and conscientious, who would be prepared to take on 
this rewarding role. You will need to be willing to have a medical and must complete a Disclosure & 
Barring Service form to authorise a Police check. 
 
If you think you may be interested in filling this vacancy and would like some further information, please 
contact the School Crossing Patrol Service on the telephone number at the top of this page.  
 
Please note that if nobody comes forward there will be no School Crossing Patrol and the site will be 
uncovered so please take extra care when crossing. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Simon Wilson 
Safe & Sustainable Travel Officer 


